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IHCP COVID-19 Response: IHCP will update COVID-19 
policy changes 
As a result of the public health emergency in response to the coronavirus disease 

2019 (COVID-19), the Indiana Health Coverage Programs (IHCP) issued provider 

notices regarding temporary Medicaid policy changes. The IHCP will be releasing 

updates to IHCP Bulletins BT202031, BT202040, BT202046, and BT202047. Watch 

future IHCP publications for updates on these policy changes. 

If you have questions about this publication, please 

contact Customer Assistance at 1-800-457-4584. 

QUESTIONS? 

To receive email notices of IHCP publications, subscribe 

by clicking the blue subscription envelope 

or sign up from the IHCP provider website 

at in.gov/medicaid/providers. 

SIGN UP FOR IHCP EMAIL NOTIFICATIONS 

If you need additional copies of this publication, 

please download them from the Bulletins  

page of the IHCP provider website at  

in.gov/medicaid/providers. 

COPIES OF THIS PUBLICATION 

A printer-friendly version of this publication, in black and white 

and without photos, is available for your convenience. 
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